
49 Morris Drive 
Wellington, KY 40387 
December 7, 2009 

RE: Application to  Adjust Rates and Charges 

Dear Cooperative, 

My wife and I are adamantly opposed to  your proposal to make a rate Adjustment that 
increases prices to  the residents of the Commonwealth of Kentucky. Just what planet is it that 
you live on? Our country is  just beginning a terrible and difficult time and this is not the way to  
proceed. This rate adjustment is immoral, harmful and not in the spirit of good stewardship of  
our resources. You should be posting an Official Notice of how you are reducinff the rates to 
your customers. The Clark Energy Cooperative, Inc., needs to  feel the pain of this depression 
we are heading into and not behave like the federal government. The rehab of our country 
begins a t  home. 
The people that masterminded this rate increase need t o  step aside. They obviously have the 
wrong mindset for this economic climate. Strong, smart people with backbone are needed to  
craft a plan that holds or reduces the costs. Please don't proceed like the money junkies of our 
federal government . 
Sincerely, 

y&< 61< T d - -  
Dr. & Mrs. M,E. Jackson 

Cc: Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Rep. John Will Stacy 
Sen. Tom Jensen 


